

Name :
Class : 4 AM

Second English Exam

4AM

Text : Martin Luther King was born in 1929 , un Atlanta . He was the most famous leader in the American civil right movement and a politic activist . He was also one of the America's greatest orator . In 1964 , he became the youngest man , who won the Nobel Prize for peace . He worked as a pacifist for the non- violence and equal treatment for different races . In America , the Blacks and the Whites didn't enjoy the same rights , but the King never preached violence against these White people who hated the Blacks in America . Martin Luther King had a dream ,that all the Blacks will , one day , live in a nation , where they will not be judged by the colour of their skin , but by the content of their character . He was very courageous . He knew that the racists wanted to kill him , but he was not afraid of them . But on April 4th , in 1968 , he was killed in Memphis . In 1986 , ML King day was established as a United State holiday . In 2004 , ML King was awarded the congressional gold medal , because he spent all his life teaching love , tolerance , justice , self-respect and the respect of the other people .

PART ONE /

Section one : Reading comprehension

Activity one : read the text carefully and answer the questions . (3 pts)

- 1 - What was ML King ? -
- 2 - Which prize did he win ? -
- 3 Were the Blacks and the Whites equal ? -

Activity two : Write « true » or « false » and correct the wrong statement . (2 pts)

1-ML King was killed 46 years ago.....

2-ML King always preached violence against the whitepeople.....

Activity three : Find in the text words that are closest and opposite to the following (2pts)

Well-known = ; assassinated =
Died ≠ ; peace ≠

Section two : Mastery of language

Activity one : Correct the verbs between brackets . (2 pts)

- 1 - ML King (to be) a famous black priest .
- 2 - Years ago , MLKing (to devote) all his life to the cause of the Blacks .
Now , the Blacks (to live) ... in freedom .
- 3 - If you go to America , you (to find) all the Blacks free .

Activity two : Avoid the repetition using the given strategies . (2 pts)

Strategies	Sentences
1 - Use a verb instead of a noun .	A - MLKing had a dream . His dream was to make all the Blacks free . -
2 - Use another pronoun	B - The Americans celebrate MLKing day . This day is , now , a holiday . -

Activity three : Pronunciation . (2 pts)

Find in the text words with the following diphtongs .

/aɪ/ Time	/ɔɪ/ oil	/eɪ/ day
1 - - - - -	1 - - - - -	1 - - - - -
2 - - - - -	2 - - - - -	2 - - - - -

PART TWO

Written expression : Write a Gandhi 's biography , using the following information . ()

Name : Mohandas Karamchand Gandhi
Nckname : Mahatma (the Great Soul)
Date of birth : October 2 nd, 1869 , in Porbandar , Gujarat .
Occupation : A lawyer . A political and spiritual leader of India .
Movements : Indian independence movement . Civil rights movement .
Objectives : lead India to independence / Inspire movements for civil rights and Freedom / Organise many hunger strikes to make India independent / Struggle for Non- violence and truth .
Life : Live simply / Make his own clothes / Go on a vegetarian diet .
Date of death : January 30 th , 1948 in New Delhi , killed by a Hindu nationalist .